
 
February 20, 2021 

 
Barrie AAA Zone Hockey Return to Play - Update #9 

 
Red Zone Protocol 
As you all know we are moving into the Red Zone effective Monday, February 22 for an 
unknown period of time. 
As a reminder under Red we have a number of restrictions. 

• Maximum 10 players on ice 
• Minimum 2 on ice personnel 
• Trainer can remain in bench area 
• no games or scrimmages, instructional training only 
• no use of dressing rooms 
• no spectators ***Updated*** 

 
Plans 
It appears we will be under Red for approx. 2 weeks and then the situation will be 
reviewed. Optimistically, I hope we can then get back to Orange or better and resume a 
more normal team schedule. 
With this in mind, the Executive has decided to only go with a 2-week program for now 
and then re-assess the status to plan for the rest of the season. 
The Team Schedules should be posted on our Website by tonight for the next 2 weeks. 
 
 
Registration 
Initially, Registration will be for 2-weeks commencing Feb 22 - Mar 7 at a cost of $200 
per player. 
The Registration fee is to be paid by credit card through the Hockey Canada Registry as 
we did last Fall. The registration link will be on the website and Coaches / Managers will 
be emailed once it is live. 
 
 
Longer Term 
Depending on how things progress with direction from the Province, SMDHU, ice 
availability, OHF and OMHA, we will try to keep going until the end of May for any 
teams that wish. There will be no Tryouts until the Fall. 
Should we get back to Orange or better, there may be the ability to have some 5 on 5 
games. The details of this are unclear at the moment given the number of variables, so 
please be patient as more information becomes available. 
 
 
Hugh Campbell 
Chairman, Barrie AAA Zone Hockey 


